
 

 

  
 
 
 
  
 

15th December 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As you probably know, Mr Binks will be Acting Deputy Head of our school from Monday for at least the 
spring term. In light of this, and to make sure your children have a full time teacher for the rest of their 
year in Reception, Miss Gemma Barber will be joining us as Class Teacher in Class 2 from 4th January. 
Gemma trained with us and is highly recommended.  
 
Mr Binks will continue to be Early Years Lead, and Miss Ward, Miss Threadkell and Mrs Burke will 
continue to work in Reception as usual. 
 
Many thanks for all of your support 
 
Mrs Binks 
 

 


